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March 23, 2018 

Upcoming Events 

~Friday, April 6th, 

Student Council 

Sleepover, 6:30 p.m., at 

the school 

~Monday, April 9th, Red 

Cross Blood Drive, 2-7 

p.m., in the gym 

~Monday, April 9th, 

Freedom School Board, 

6 p.m. 

Friday, April 13th, PTO, 

8:15 a.m. 

 

 

 

 

The Giant Traveling Map of New Hampshire is coming to 

Freedom Elementary School 

In honor of the Alliance Networks 30th anniversary, National 

Geographic has gifted the New Hampshire Geographic Alliance with 

a Giant Traveling Map of our state. This map aims to encourage 

geographic learning at the elementary school level through physical 

movement and games that will teach students physical geography, 

cultural geography, map reading skills, and many other valuable 

lessons. The map will be at Freedom Elementary from March 19th-

30th. We invite the community to come for a “Look and Learn” on 

Monday, March 26th, from 5-5:30 p.m. 

 

Pennies 

For 

Patients 

Freedom Elementary School has kicked off its annual Pennies 

for Patients fundraiser for the Leukemia and Lymphoma 

Society. Last year we raised more than $600 thanks to the 

students, families and community members. Unfortunately this 

year a member of one of our families has had their Hodgkin’s 

Lymphoma return after a few years of remission. We want to 

help both the family and the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society. 

The money that students raise will be sent to the LLS and the 

money raised from the community will be given to the family. 

Please make checks out to Freedom Elementary School. We are 

accepting donations until March 26th. 

If you have not already 

turned in the 

permission slip for the 

April 6th Sleepover, 

please sign it at the 

bottom. If you have 

already returned it, 

we’ll get it back to you 

so you can sign. 

Permission slips are due 

by March 28th. 


